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Each month we ask for 
tenant feedback about the

replacement works that have been
completed to their home. 

Below are the results from this survey.
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Notice of works starting

Completed in reasonable time 

Left clean and tidy after works

Quality of work

Satisfaction before works started

59%

61%

58%

82%

74%

57%

Operative’s attitude 
88%

58% 69%

53% 87%

53% 69%

79% 87.5%

89% 94%

72% 75%

42% 81%

Satisfaction by partner...

Satisfaction after works started
63% 65% 75%

You said... we did...

To provide a better customer experience and deliver a ‘right
first time’ approach, we will review how we can reduce the
number of visits carried out from ordering works to works
starting.  

To improve our communication with tenants, we have
revised letters and changed the dates they are sent to give
tenants more notice.  

Site Supervisors will now carry out post work inspections
and health and safety audits on 10% of each phase.

To improve on completion times and customer experience,
we will continue to reduce backlogs which should
hopefully improve overtime.  

We will ensure that customers are provided with the
contact details of the Site Supervisors & Project Liaison
Officers should they have any queries during the works.
This should help reduce calls into the contact centre and
give a better customer experience. 

We will remind Operatives the importance of taking
photos and comments for each job, this is to improve
communication internally between departments and
improve on our record keeping.

To improve on our communication with tenants, we now
have a Site Supervisor who will regularly keep tenants
updated on works and contact them when operatives are
scheduled to attend. 


